
Hi Dan et al, 

 

Good news! We have approved the contract for Bryce to prepare designs for the HTA!  

 

We are excited to partner with the Association on this project and can’t wait to get started.  

 

As you know, Dr. Louise Wootton is a principal author on the Dune Manual you mentioned and is on 

our Board of Directors. Also, she and Bryce are professional colleagues. Louise is in Hawaii for 2-weeks 

on her 25th Anniversary. We will gladly bring her wisdom and resources to the project when she 

returns. She is so proud of the finalized publication. It would be a great project to demonstrate its use. 

Our Board was thinking that we may want to have Louise and possibly some students on-site the 

day(s) of the plantings.  

 

Bryce is ready to start the designs for the (3) three template streets that you have identified. Feel free 

to interact with one another directly as we proceed. It is not our interest to direct or micro-manage 

your project. We are here to support you in your effort and bring quality resources. 

 

Please let me know what else you may need from me as we move forward. 

 

Again, we are really excited about the project and feel that it is a great collaboration! 

 

Warm regards, 

Britta 


